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President's Message  
Hello, fellow carvers, 

Want to remind everyone that there will not be a meeting 
this month. Instead of a meeting we will have our annual 
picnic at Bush’s Pastures Park on the south end. The picnic 
will be on Tuesday, August 30, our regular meeting day. 
Please bring along a dish to share with others, along with 
your own selection of drink, silverware, plates etc along 
with chairs. If you want to do any carving please bring that 
along as well. The picnic will start at 6 pm. 

 The very next day we will begin our two day opportunity to 
show how great our club is at the State Fair. We will be in 
the Columbia Building on both Aug 31, and Sept 1 from 10 
am until about 9 pm each day. We thankfully have enough 
volunteers to man the booth for both days. I want to 
personally thank all those that signed up. It will be an 
enjoyable time while you are there. It will be a great 
opportunity to carve, paint, and share one of your passions 
with people who would like to be carvers. Maybe we will 
even recruit a few new members.  

As far as I know 
we only have one 
tool left from Bill 
Grater’s collection. 
The last piece is a 

small sander / sharpener. See Figure 1. 

 Many of us are working on making some 
Christmas decorations for our families or 
ornaments for the club so type in the following 
link into your computer and you can watch a 
nice video on how to make a nice Santa face: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c9nuldk86U
E. (There is also a simple penguin Santa 

 
Figure 1 
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pattern at the end of this newsletter.) 

Please mark on your calendars that our next regularly scheduled meeting will be on 
Sept. 27. Hope to see many of you at both the picnic and the next 
meeting!                Jack Dalton, Pres. 

“Bored” Dinners and Breakfasts  Several carvers started gathering for a Friday 

Night Dinner and a Saturday morning breakfast at various locations around the valley. 
It's a chance to take your significant other out for dinner or breakfast to some places 
that you may not normally go and to be with friends. Everyone is welcome for these no-
host gatherings. The only requirement is bring your appetite!!! The following is the 
schedule of upcoming gatherings.  
 
Bored Dinners: (6:00 PM) 
 
Friday September 9    Wooden Nickel, Sublimity 
Friday October 14    Thai Orchid Salem 
Friday November 11    McGrath’s, Salem 
Saturday Dec 31    New Year’s Eve--Little Roadhouse, Salem 
Friday January 20    Olive Garden, Salem 
  
 Bored Breakfasts: (8:00 AM) 
 
Saturday August 20    Hwy 22, West Salem 
Saturday September 24    Busick Court, Salem 
Saturday October 29    Sassy Onion, Salem 
Saturday November 19    Elmer’s, Market Street, Salem 
Saturday December 17    Annette’s, West Salem 
Saturday January 28    Mommy & Maddi’s, Keizer 
  
(If any questions call Dave Disselbrett (503-390-9125) or Ken Lake (503-851-7468) 
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Simple Penguin Santa Pattern 
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